
 

 

Having a secure knowledge of times tables gives children the tools 

necessary to access maths more confidently and securely.  

The Government suggest children should know their times tables up 

to 12 x 12 by the end of Year 4. This is no easy feat! In Key Stage 2, 

we use Times Tables Rockstars to excite the children and support 

them to learn their times tables. It also helps to prepare them for 

the Year 4 times table assessment. 

Every term, each class teacher will nominate a ‘Class Rockstar’ who 

has made the most effort or made the most progress in their class. 

In addition to that, every class has a competition to find the Ultimate 

Times Table Champion. These children are rewarded with a certificate 

and a place on the Times Table wall of fame in the Y3/4 corridor.  

What can you do to support your child at home?  

Regular times table practise is recommended in order to help children 

remember their tables and to ensure quick recall. Every child in Key 

Stage 2 has their own Times Tables Rockstars login, which they can 

use at home. The website is below: 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/ 

You will have received a letter with your child’s login details. Please 

ask your child’s class teacher if you would like these details again.  

https://play.ttrockstars.com/

